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Hello,
 
I am emailing in support of Proposed New RAP 18.25. Victims are willing to come forward and
participate in the criminal justice system when they know that the system will protect them.
Protecting a victim’s privacy is a necessary component of providing justice. This rule offers much-
needed protection for victims of crime and should be adopted.
 
Respectfully,
 

Maggi Nafie Qerimi (she/her)

Chair – Special Assault Unit (Adult Focus)
King County Prosecuting Attorney’s Office
516 Third Ave| Seattle | WA | 98104
Office: (206) 477-1983
Cell: (206) 422-0909
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